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FIRE RELATED PRODUCT RECALL NOTIFICATION 
 
 

Dell Notebook Batteries 
01 October 2009                                                              ACTION - New Zealand recall.      
Problem It is possible for the batteries to overheat, creating a potential fire 

risk.  
 

Details Battery packs sold with Dell Inspiron laptops from 1 April 2004 to 
18 July 2006. 

Following new information, the number of notebook batteries 
affected has been expanded. 

Please visit http://www.dellbatteryprogram.com/ to see if your 
battery pack is affected, even if you previously checked during the 
original 2006 recall. 

What to do Stop using the battery as a power source for your notebook 
computer and go to http://www.dellbatteryprogram.com/ to 
arrange a free replacement battery. Call 0800 446 255 with any 
queries.  
 

More 
Information 

No recall notice was issued, refer to the link above or: 
Consumer website 

 

New Zealand Fire Service 
Fire Research & Investigation Unit Fire Research & Investigation Unit 

http://www.dellbatteryprogram.com/
http://www.dellbatteryprogram.com/
http://www.consumer.org.nz/recalls/view/dell-notebook-batteries-update

